
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 



An important Biblical concept that we are teaching in March is that “God can 

do all things”!  Children will be learning a Bible verse from Matthew 19:26 

which is “With God All Things Are Possible.”  Some questions and themes that 

teachers will be talking about in the classroom for our spiritual application 

focus include: 

 

 God can do things people can’t do. 

 Are there jobs that are too hard for us to do? 

 Is there anything God can’t do?  

 

There are so many exciting Bible stories that teach us that God is much 

bigger than you and me.  Another way of extending the Bible lessons is to 

have fun “hands on” learning centers that are offered in the classroom 

several times during each month.  Bible Stories come to life as preschoolers 

think about the lesson while handling objects or creating art projects that 

relate to our Bible learning.  Here’s some of our lessons this month: 

 

 Jesus calms the storm 

 Daniel in the lion’s den  

 Jesus walking on the water 

 4 men lowering a sick man from the roof 

 Paul & Silas in jail 

 Feeding of the five thousand 

 Man born blind 

 Joshua and the walls of Jericho 

 Noah 

 The man who took seven baths (Naaman) 

 Elisha & the widow  
 

 

 

 

 

Music is also a part of our Bible Curriculum.  Several favorite 

songs this month:  “My God is so BIG!” and “Awesome God”. 

 



 

 

We are starting to organize for our annual Parent Teacher Conferences 

in our 4 and 5-year-old classrooms. During the months of March and 

April a Sign-up Genius link will be emailed to our Pre-K parents to 

schedule a 20 minute conference if you’d like to meet with your child’s 

teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIDSLINK SPRING PICTURES! 

Monday, March 31 

and 

Tuesday, April 1 
 

(5 day students will be on Tuesday, April 1) 
 

GS Memorymaker will be returning to Kidslink during our class times for 

Spring Pictures. More information will be shared as we get closer to our 

photo dates. We just wanted you to be aware that school pictures are coming 

up the last day of March & first day of April. Class composite photos will also 

be taken and available to purchase several weeks following our photos.  

Conference 

Time 

Is Coming! 



 

 

 

  

Save the Date! 
April 28: MWF Students 

April 29: T-TH & 5 Day Students 
6:30 pm 

  
WE’D LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO OUR 

KIDSLINK  SPRING  PROGRAM! 
YOU’RE  INVITED! 

  



 
 

Will you help on a Parent Team for our Kidslink Fiesta Spring 
Program?  We love to have parents partner with us to make the 

program extra special and provide families with some photo 
background opportunities!   

 
There will just be one short planning meeting to organize & then 

individuals or teams can work at home or here at preschool at your 
convenience. Please think about joining us!  

To sign up just send an email to 
rhonda.cleveland@pathwaychurch.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Kindergarten Readiness 

 Excellence in Early Childhood Education 

 Loving, Qualified Teaching Staff 

 Affordable 

 
Don’t delay in signing up for next year! Some of our 
classes are full with a wait list. Enroll on-line at 
www.kidslinkpreschool.com 

 
Please recommend us to neighbors, 

 family, & friends! 
 

     Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram! 

mailto:rhonda.cleveland@pathwaychurch.com
http://www.kidslinkpreschool.com/

